
Subject: Received the response from AE
Posted by Damir on Wed, 21 Dec 2005 11:25:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Mr. Blaauw kindly reported me that they will let me know the technical data as soon as possible,
probably second week of January (holidays).When I receive them, I`ll post the summary. 
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